
 

 

 

 

 

  

Speargrass Waterline Proposal 

Letter 

Speargrass Community Association 

Speargrass, Alberta 

speargrass.communications@gmail.com 

 

Wheatland County 

242006 Range Rd 243 

Strathmore, AB – T1P-1J6 

 

The Community of Speargrass is requesting Wheatland County install a waterline in the green 

space on Speargrass Blvd. The exact location of the green space is indicated on the map 

accompanying this letter. The residents feel this waterline is a much-needed safety feature for 

the recently installed fire pit and interlock patio. The waterline will also be used for irrigation and 

community events. A similar waterline to what we are requesting is in the green space on 

Speargrass Circle. We hope you can help us with this request which will aid in the safety, 

beautification and overall functionality of our community. Thank-you for your consideration. 

 

Warm regards, 

Jeff Perry 

PRESIDENT 

SPEARGRASS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 

 


